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Thursday 8th November 2018 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Children in Need – Friday 16th November 
 

The theme for Children in Need this year is ‘Do your thing’. We’ve all got one. A thing we love 
doing, a thing we’ve always wanted to do or just a thing we could do. 
 
In return for a donation to Children in Need, we would like to invite the children to come in next 
Friday dressed to ‘do their thing’. If their thing is baking, they could wear their apron to school. If 
their thing is Boys’ Brigade, cubs, brownies or another uniformed organisation, they could come 
dressed in their uniform. If their thing is cricket, they could come in their cricket whites. The 
possibilities are endless… 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning & Open Morning for 2019 Starters – Saturday 17th November 
 

Just a reminder that we will be holding our Macmillan coffee morning on Saturday 17th November 
from 10-12. As well as welcoming our existing families, we are also open to anyone who would 
like to look around with a view to their child starting with us in September 2019. Any donations of 
cakes would be gratefully received – these can be brought to school on Friday 16th or Saturday 
17th.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

KLHerbert 
 
Katy Herbert 
Headteacher 
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